
 
 
 

 
  

RESCHEDULED TO DECEMBER 13, 2021 
Presents: 

 
 
 
 

Improving Your Section 8 Program Utilization  
Through the use of HUD’s Funding Tools and Setting of Payment 

Standards  

Trainer:  

Teri Robertson 

Please Note:  All PHAs Previously Registered for the November 10th  
Training will be automatically registered for the new date and do not 
have to complete another registration.  
 

 
When: MONDAY DECEMBER 13, 2021 

10am to 12pm  
 
Where: REMOTE TRAINING 

Held virtually on Zoom, access information to be provided later.  
**Zoom meeting link will come directly from webinars@nanmckay.com. Check your 
junk email!!  

 
Cost:  $25 Member Fee 

$50 Non-Member Fee  
 
**Please note our new mailing address on the registration form**  



Improving Your Section 8 Program Utilization 
Through the use of HUD’s Funding Tools 

MONDAY DECEMBER 13, 2021  
 
 

Registration deadline is Monday November 8, 2021 
 

Please complete this form and fax to the attention of:   
Jasmin Jean-Louis, Melrose Housing Authority at 
S8AAssociation@gmail.com or by fax to: (781) 665-604. 
 
(All attendees from one agency can be listed on this form) 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________ Name(s) 
____________________________________________________________________ Agency 
____________________________________________________________________ Address 
____________________________________________________________________ City State Zip 
_____________________________________________________________________ Phone 
_____________________________________________________________________ Email 
No refunds will be granted to anyone who registers but fails to attend the 
training or who cancels after December 10, 2021  
 
Please mail payment to: (Note new address!) 
Please make checks payable only to: 
SECTION 8 ADMINISTRATORS ASSOCIATION 
C/O Norwood Housing Authority 
40 William Shyne Circle 
Norwood MA 02062 
 
EMAIL REGISTRATION TO: 
Jasmin Jean-Louis, Melrose Housing Authority at 
S8AAssociation@gmail.com or by fax to: (781) 665-604 

mailto:S8AAssociation@gmail.com

